August 27, 2020

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board 525 W. Jefferson St., Second Floor Springfield, IL 62761

Dear Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board members,

I am writing in support of the newly proposed Sarah Bush Lincoln Bonutti Clinic (Effingham Medical Office Building #20-030). I feel it is important that options for medical care be available in our community and not be reliant on one hospital to supply those needs.

The opportunity for Effingham County to add a building that will accommodate all the Sarah Bush Lincoln services under one roof should be viewed as an asset to the community. With an aging population, the opportunity and ability, to stay at one location to receive a multitude of services is key in improving the safety of the individual. From personal experience I have in-laws in their 70's, who also live in Effingham, that utilize several services of Sarah Bush Lincoln. As their mobility declines the ability to accommodate all their medical needs at one location will greatly ease their burden to access medical care.

My personal information is as follows:

Greg Spillman 10492 E. Kingwood Effingham, IL 62401 217-343-6466

Thank you for taking the time to consider my support for Sarah Bush Lincoln.

Please accept this letter as an indication of my full support of Effingham Medical Office Building #20-030. I hope you agree with me.

Sincerely, Ley Julh

Greg Spillman